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Stout Football Informational Meeting: June 7th 
Attention current 6th and 7th graders that will be 7th and 8th 

graders next year, and are interested in playing football for Stout 

this upcoming school year: 

It's almost that time again to pass, catch, punt, block, tackle, and score our 

way to victory! 

There will be a Stout Football Informational Meeting taking place 

at 2:30 on Wednesday, June 7th. If you're sure or unsure about wanting 

to play Stout Football next year, come to the meeting to find out more! 

At the meeting you'll find out about important dates, player requirements, team rules, sports physicals, and so 

much more! See you at the meeting on Wednesday, June 7th at 2:30! 

Coach Hool and Coach Lambdin 

All Books Due Back: June 1st 
All books are due back to the media center Thursday, June 1st.  Please return your 

books as soon as possible. Thank you.   

Football Meeting for 8th Graders: Today  

Attention all 8th graders who will be going to Edsel Ford High School and interested 

in football: please attend a meeting which will be held at Stout Middle School today, 

Wednesday, May 31st  in the cafeteria at 2:30. 

AVID Informational Parent Night: Thursday, June 1st 
Attention 6th and 7th graders: 

There will be an AVID (Advancement Vial Individual Determination) 

Informational Parent Night on Thursday, June 1st at 6:00 in H-2.  All 

6th and 7th grade parents and students are invited to attend to hear about 

our exciting program.  We are heading into our 3rd year at Stout and are 

very proud of our AVID students and their improvement.   

Please let your parents know and we hope to see you and your 

parents Thursday evening at 6:00.   

Mr. Oke, Mr. Lambdin, and Mrs. Furkioti 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hail the City Champions                                                           Today is “A” Day 
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Selected Pictures from the Wheels Assembly 
For the last few days of school, the Daily Bulletin will show some pictures from the Wheels Assembly. Here is 

one of Mr. Haddad and Mr. Hool. 


